
 

 

MINUTES OF THE HEARING ON THE  

BUDGET AND APPROPRIATION ORDINANCE OF THE 

COOK MEMORIAL PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT 

 

September 15, 2020 

 

Proper notice having been given, the Hearing on the Budget and Appropriation 

Ordinance for fiscal year 2020-2021 was held virtually via Zoom on September 15, 2020 

as authorized by Illinois Governor Executive Order No. 5, dated March 16, 2020. The 

hearing was called to order by President Wendy Vieth at 6:15 p.m. Trustees in attendance 

in addition to Ms. Vieth, were: James Larson, Ann Oakley, Phyllis Dobbs, Jen Banek, 

and Laura Valenziano. Karen Singer was absent.   

 

Staff members present were Library Director David Archer, Business Manager Russ 

Cerqua, Human Resources Generalist Marla Littlefield, and Administrative Assistant 

Gabriella Pantle. 

 

Ms. Singer joined the hearing at 6:20 p.m. 

 

There was no public comment.   

 

Having no further business, the hearing was adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

      Jen Banek, Secretary 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Wendy Vieth, President 


